
 
 
 

 
 

6OI REF: 14943 

RESPONSE SENT: 5/12/2024 

 

Request  

Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request the contact 
information for your Learning and Development department or the appropriate 
person overseeing staff training and development.  

Additionally, I am interested in any information on programmes or initiatives related 
to sustainability training and development.  

We are exploring partnerships to offer a sustainability apprenticeship programme 
and would appreciate information on any relevant training initiatives already in 
place.  

 

 

Response  

I am writing in response to your freedom of information request. Please find 
attached a copy of your request & response. 

Please send any requests for contact to the following inbox - 
humanresources@winchester.gov.uk 

 

Carbon Literacy training is provided to staff and members. This training is 
mandatory for all staff on permanent contracts. We try to run at least two sessions 
a year for officers and one session a year for members. 

The materials we use for Carbon Literacy are designed by the Carbon Literacy 
Trust.  

 

 


